
Shane Morehouse Kinsella Fund Committee Meeting Minutes
April 1, 2021

The Shane Morehouse Kinsella Fund Committee had a meeting on Thursday, April 1,
2021, via Zoom. Those in attendance were committee members Dexter Kinsella, Janet
Hooper and Reverend Sara Krhla. Dexter Kinsella opened the meeting at  6:01pm.

Dexter Kinsella made a motion to accept the minutes from the March 4, 2021 meeting.
Janet Hooper seconded the motion. All were in favor.

The fund currently has $7,493.23 and all awards have been paid out.

There was no public comment.

The following Old Business was discussed:
a. Consideration of applications.- The Goshen Center School PTO has requested

funds to help build an outdoor classroom.  All committee members are in favor of
the project but would like a little more information. Sara Krhla will reach out to
PTO President Megan Cardinal and give her Dexter Kinsella’s contact
information so that we can find out more.  If an emergency meeting is necessary
to approve funds before the next meeting date one will be scheduled.

b. Distribution of Funds-We are up to date with the distribution of funds.
c. Shane Run-Janet will have the letter ready to go and will introduce it and the run

to the new Recreation Director, providing her with a heads up on the return
donations. We’re still hoping for an in-person race in the fall. A decision will need
to be made by mid-July.

The following New Business was discussed:
a. Goshen’s new Recreation Director begins on April 12th.
b.

Sara Krhla made a motion to adjourn. Dexter Kinsella seconded.  All were in favor and
the meeting adjourned at 6:11pm.  The next committee meeting will be held on May 6,
2021, at 6pm via Zoom.

Respectfully Submitted,
Rev. Sara L. Krhla


